
  

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 
Rare Bird Survey for new Forest Management Plan 

The Winnebago Tribe of Nebraska with offices in Thurston County on the Winnebago 
Reservation is hereby requesting letters of interest with details of qualifications from 
Wildlife Biologists who have an interest in providing rare bird data including nesting and 
migratory path site identification. Data will be collected throughout Winnebago, Nebraska. 
The biologist selected will be expected to perform baseline inventory services to be 
specified in further detail in a contract agreement after interview process and negotiation. 
Funding will be provided by the Winnebago Tribe through a grant with the DOI. 

                                                                     

The following information shall be submitted in response to this request: 
 

A. Qualifications of Biologist: 
Qualifications of biologist, specifically as they relate to this Project. 

B. Biologist Experience on Similar Projects:    
Related project experience and the individuals who would be assigned to the 
Project. Experience with similar scope projects on Native American U.S. Trust Land 
Projects. 

C. Professional References: 

Provide names and contact information for professional references. 

D. Statement of familiarity with ARP funding program: 

Discuss applicable familiarity with Wildlife Inventory and funding as pertaining to 
federal programs related requirements for the proposed project. 

 
Statements of Qualifications are expected by Friday, September 20, 2024 at 2:00PM 
Central Time.  Include (3) three bound copies “RFQ – Rare Bird Survey” and (1) one 
electronic copy in PDF format via USB drive.   If you have any questions please contact 
Jewel Parker, Lead Conservation Officer @ 402-922-3489 or email @ 
jewel.parker@winnebagotribe.com 
 

Address to: Jewel Parker 
   Winnebago Tribe of Nebraska 
   P.O. Box 687 
   100 Bluff Street 
   Winnebago, Nebraska 68071 


